





 October 20, 2004


Dear NAREA Member:

Thank you for your membership in the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance.  You are now part of a network of over 500 educators, parents, and advocates inspired by the Reggio Emilia approach.  Together we are seeking to elevate both the quality of life and the quality of schools and centers for young children.

During its inaugural year, NAREA’s committees:

· designed the second phase of the web site www.reggioalliance.org,

· collaborated with network members to offer discounts to many conferences, workshops, and seminars held across North America,

· coordinated with The Merrill-Palmer Institute to offer Innovations in Early Education as the official periodical of NAREA and contributed quarterly columns to offer members ongoing communication about NAREA.
Plans for the coming year include:

· further development of phase two of the web site to include a password protected section for members to access listings of schools, teacher education programs, professional development initiatives, publications, presentations, papers, chat rooms, job postings, member contributions, and more,

· the first professional development initiative to connect our work across North America through workshops in April, 2004 focusing on Fundamental Principles of the Reggio Emilia approach,

· development of new resources for members,

· development of a membership directory,

· ongoing opportunities for members to share their thoughts and experiences as NAREA pursues its mission and goals.

Your 2005 membership includes winter, spring, summer, and fall issues of Innovations in Early Education:  The International Reggio Exchange.   The first issue (winter) for the 2005 membership year will arrive in early spring, 2005.  If you do not receive your issues, please contact the editor, Judith Allen Kaminsky, 313-872-1790, e-mail: j_a_kaminsky@wayne.edu.  

As members, we invite you to contribute your impressions, ideas and suggestions to the NAREA guiding board, each can be located through the web site, and ask you to encourage others to become members of our work.

We thank you for supporting NAREA through your membership and look forward to our continued collaboration.

Sincerely,

North American Reggio Emilia Alliance Guiding Board

